Town of Sterling

1290 State Rte. 104A
Sterling, NY 13156

November 19, 2015

Mr. Steven Winkley

New York Rural Water Association

PO Box 638

Averill Park, NY 12018

Re: Town of Sterling — Cayuga County, NY

Dear Mr. Winkley:

On behalf of the Town of Sterling, we would like to ask if your agency would be willing to prepare an
Asset Management Plan for the Town’s public water system? We would like to have this plan prepared
by the end of the year.

If you are not able to assist, and/or meet this deadline, please let us know.

We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

LAYy A

Randall Lawrence
Town Supervisor

c: Robert F. Guminiak, P.E., C2AE
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